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8 December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performances 

Due to the number of recently confirmed cases of COVID-19 within our Key Stage 2 

community, and our subsequent communication, we have sadly taken the difficult 

decision to cancel our Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) live performances to families 

next week. 

We appreciate this is disappointing news, however we are concerned with positive 

case numbers increasing, there is a higher risk of transmission.  We are mindful that if 

people attend the performances next week and subsequently test positive for 

COVID-19 it may result in individuals having to isolate over the Christmas period, 

which we would not wish to happen at this special, family time. 

We shall arrange refunds for all tickets purchased for the KS2 performances. 

Instead of welcoming you into school, we will instead film the performances.  These 

performances will then be shared with you via your child(ren)’s Google Classroom 

account, for you to still be able to enjoy at home. 

In order to film the event, we will require consent for your child to be filmed for the 

performance and for the recording to subsequently shared via Google Classroom.  

Unless we receive your consent, we will not be able to include your child in the 

filmed performance.  We would therefore ask for you to complete the consent on 

Arbor before Monday 13th September. 

We hope that you will still enjoy our performances, despite not being able to attend 

in person. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 

 

mailto:hello@sandyhill.org.uk
http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/

